Church of the Annunciation

G.O.C.

6 Park Avenue Attleboro, MA 02703 Tel: 1-508-226-2220

Church specialties, LLC. P.O.Box 628 East Poultney, V7 05741

July 16 2014

Dear Sins

We are very pleased with our new bellsystem for our church, thank you for providing these systems for churches because bells in certain points of orthos and liturgy are so very important as they are part of the service.

I thank your company for being so transparent and trustworthy towards your clients, and also thank you for providing flexible payment options for your products, you have been extremely helpful in setting up our system in our church, and we will certainly consult you in any other expansion of the chime master in our church, we would certainly recommend your systems to others with pleasure.

Thank you again in behalf of my congregation sincerely

P.P.Rev. Fr. Gregory Gianiot

Senior Priest

To yfrey frant